
9/04 — McKayla is scheduled for surgery on her brain tumor

9/04 — Judy has Dr. appointment for consultation @ noon

9/05 — Rose sees orthopedist regarding meniscus tear in right 
knee

9/09 — Judy has Dr. appointment for stress test @ noon

PRAYER REQUESTS

† Pray for God’s leading for our church to find the right pastor

Bertha (Nancy Dodd’s mother) — 101 years old. Vision and 
hearing are poor. Pray for Nancy as she helps care for her.

Brandi Blankenship — Pray she will get her CDL license to drive 
a school bus

Carla Hill (Patty’s friend) -Has lymphoma (slow-moving kind)

down her spine, and has a tumor the size of a grapefruit in

abdomen. Started 18 weeks of chemotherapy on 4/29

Carol Leatherwood — Missionary to Paraguay. Recovering from

breast cancer surgery. Home on furlough.

Cassie — Unspoken
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Cole Stewart (friend of Chad’s cousin) — Recovering from heart

valve surgery after undergoing treatment for a type of flesh-

eating bacteria. 3 of his valves were replaced.

Cory (Lisa McDaniel’s son) — High hemoglobin. Sees doctor in

October for liver test.

Rev. Chris Boatman — Focused Ultrasound treatment for tremors 
on left side is being rescheduled. No date yet.

Dalyn (Wetzel’s grandson) — Praise he has been cleared of Von

Willebrand disease (bleeding disorder) but just tore some

ligaments in his knee

Danny & Ruby Reaves — Missionaries to Mexico.

Danny — Had CT scan & biopsy of 5 cm nodule found on

endoscopy. Awaiting results

Ruby — Has trigeminal neuralgia. Still having pain after

having one nerve block. Had 2" nerve block 8/21.

Jadyn Hudson (15 years old) — Has aggressive bone cancer and is

undergoing chemotherapy

Duane & Barbara Wilson (Friends of McIntoshes)

Duane: On hospice after suffering stroke. Sleeping more, eating 
less, more confused.

Barbara: On treatment for bladder cancer; prognosis not good
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Jey Adlan (friend of McIntoshes) — Recovering from surgery on 
8/26 to cut off the lower part of his stomach for pancreatic 
cancer

Jim Hayes — Home from hospital recovering from a small stroke

Josiah McIntosh (McIntosh’s 12 year old grandson) EKG showed

no murmurs, but there is still concern over PVC’s so he will be 

wearing a heart monitor for 24 hours and get results in 2 

weeks.

Judy — Has been having chest pain. Dr. appointments Sep. 4 @ 
noon for consultation & Sep. 9 @ noon for stress test

Karen Matthews (Stevie’s grandmother) — Has leukemia. On chemo 
pills and shots. 23% chance of living another 5 years.

Linda Hayes — Recovering from knee replacement surgery

Linda McIntosh’s great nieces — Aaliyah, Alliyanah, and Nevaeh 
are in a group home in Chicago area since the death of their 
mother. Please pray these girls can be placed in a good 
Christian home.

Luke Stevens — Safety for home and animals from Colorado fires

McKayla (Hayes’ great granddaughter) Embolization was not able 
to be done since the main artery feeding the tumor is also a 
vital artery to other parts of the brain. However, the surgeon 
said that will be easier to take care of during the surgery, 
which is tentatively scheduled for this Friday, 9/5.

Mickey (Van & Judy’s son) — An infection in his hip was drained 
and will be treated with antibiotics.

Mike Fitzgerald (Mike Bailey’s former supervisor) — On hospice 
with potentially 2-4 weeks left. Unknown if he is saved.

Pam Basye (Cassie’s mother) — Has dementia

Pam Tallant (Patty’s cousin) - Has dementia and is refusing to 
eat and drink. She told her husband she is tired and ready to 
go home.

Patty -Appointment with pulmonologist 10/1 for her COPD. Please

pray that she and her husband can stop smoking.

Parker (Stephanie’s 6 year old nephew) — Still having stomach 

© Faith Baptist Church Kaufman Page 3



issues

after having EGD & biopsies

Preston (Husband of Stephanie’s cousin) - Home from hospital 
after being in a bad auto accident. Will have a long recovery .

Ron & Nancy (Vernon’s brother & wife) — Ron is very depressed 
after suffering a stroke several years ago, and his wife Nancy 
has extensive skin cancer.

Rose — MRI showed 2 meniscus tears in right knee. Sees 
orthopedist 9/5 for recommendations

Shara Kay (McIntosh’s 17 year old granddaughter) — Tests showed 
she has an autoimmune disease. Will be getting an MRI; date not 
set yet.

Shawna (Brandi’s cousin) — Trying to sell home in Oklahoma so 
family can move to Texas

SALVATION

Angel Vasquez

Elias (gym partner of Ed Oster)

Frank and Kathy Fernandez (Micah’s grandparents)

George Delgado (former co-worker of Wayne)

Ivan (co-worker of John Wetzel)

* Mike Fitzgerald (Mike Bailey’s former supervisor) Passed Away 
on 9/3. His Pastor was able to witness to him before hand.
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SHUT-INS

Mary Smith — Diagnosed with a bad heart so eye surgery is
postponed indefinitely. Pray for wisdom concerning medical
decisions and treatment.

Luster Trammel — Stage V kidney failure. It was decided he is 
not a candidate for dialysis, but his daughter says he 
continues to do OK although he has good days and bad days.

† Pray for flood victims and their families here in Texas and 
North Carolina.

† Pray for several wild fires in western states to be 

extinguished

† Pray for our country and its leaders. We need revival, and it 

starts with us!
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